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v PLEASE REPLY TO:-
PO BOX 570
REDHILL
RHI 2WZ
1st January 2010

The Director

Tate Modern Gallery

London

Dear Sir,

REMOVAL OF PICTURE OF YOUNG BROOKE SHIELDS
FROM "POP LIFE " EXHIBITION 2009

Please let us know why you caved in to unofficial police pressure instead of
testing the issue in the Courts. This image can be lawfully exhibited in other
countries and could have been defended here under one of the exemptions in the
Child Protection Act.

In any event, for the record, we would like a copy of the original catalogue for
the CAC library.

Yours for freedom of expression,

E Goodman
Chair of CAC

Fnatuiiries to the Secretary 25 Middlatnn Clnge Fareham Hamnehira PO14 10N




